
 
 

 

 

Superintendent Announcement 11/17/20 
       

 

 

 

The Northeastern Clinton Central School District is informing parents and guardians that a 

substitute staff member has been diagnosed with coronavirus (COVID-19).  The district was 

notified by the Clinton County Health Department today, November 17, 2020. 

 

What we know: 

 

 Substitute worked on Friday, November 13 in a primary classroom in Rouses Point. 

 Students in ONE of our villages will be quarantined.  Those families impacted have been 

contacted by the Rouses Point Elementary main office. Only the health department can 

conduct contact tracing.  Families can also call the Clinton County Health Department at 

518-565-4840. 

 The district has provided the Clinton County Health Department with classroom rosters. 

 All spaces the students and staff members have occupied will be thoroughly disinfected. 

 

Students in the village will participate in remote instruction and further information will be 

provided by Rouses Point Elementary.  Please be patient as the district plans for instruction.   

 

The spread of the virus continues to have an impact on our local communities.  It is important 

that we continue following the appropriate health and safety protocols outlined by the NYS 

Public Health and Education Agencies. 

 

Our campus buildings, including Rouses Point Elementary, will remain open.  Our district will 

continue to work closely with our local health department.  Safety and security of our students is 

always our main goal.  We also take pride in being transparent with our families while 

maintaining the confidentiality of those involved.  We remain Cougar Strong! 

 

        


